
Public Notice – Road Naming.  

 

 

 

 

 

Members of the community are invited to view and make comment on the following proposed road 
name. 

Description Naming of one (1) existing public road in Wallsend 

Location Off Newcastle Road, Wallsend – between Victory Parade and 
Douglas Street 

Naming Authority City of Newcastle 

Land Information Specialist 
Responsible for proposal 
management 

Joe Parmenter  

Land Information Specialist 
Contact No. 

4974 2513 

Notice/Submission period 15 business days - ceasing on 25 June 2024 

 

Exhibition 

City of Newcastle is proposing a road name for one (1) existing public road in Wallsend.   

 
This road needs to be named to facilitate address numbering and to aid emergency service wayfinding and 
service delivery to properties fronting the road. The road is unofficially known as Brickworks Lane and 
provides access to several properties that front the road. This proposal seeks to formalise this road name. 
The proposed name has been supported by the NSW Geographical Names Board (GNB). Members of the 
community are now invited to view and make comment on the proposed road name. 
 
Please see the below table and attached location map for further details on the proposed road name. 
 

Proposed Road Name Suburb Name Origin Road Extent Description 

Brickworks Lane Wallsend The road is named for its 
proximity to the former site of 
the Wallsend Brickworks, which 
operated from 1891 to 1977. 

The road begins at its intersection with 
Newcastle Road and continues in a 
southern direction for 115 metres 
before coming to an end. 
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Location Map: 
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Submissions 

Any person, during the specified submission period, may make submissions to the City of Newcastle 
concerning the proposed road names.  The submissions must specify: 

- the grounds of support or objection. 

- quote ‘Wallsend Road Naming - June 2024’ in the title of the submission. 

- include the submitter’s name, address, and daytime contact number; and 

- where possible, an email address. 

 

Please note: Submissions will only be considered that directly relate to the proposed road names.  

 

Submissions must be made in writing and submitted via e-mail or post.  Where possible, City of 
Newcastle prefers to communicate with submitters via email to support sustainable environmental 
practices and improved timeliness of any correspondence. 

 

E-mail:  

addressing@ncc.nsw.gov.au  

 

Post: 

City of Newcastle  

PO Box 489  

NEWCASTLE  NSW  2300 

 

Submission closing date 

Submissions must be received by 5.00 pm on 25 June 2024. 

 
Notice published on City of Newcastle website on 3 June 2024. 
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